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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Michael <michaelhartoonian@comcast.net>Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 11:36 AMTo: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Subject: 705 SummitAttachments: 705 Summit.docx

To: Mai Vang: 
Regarding the issues (fire hazard and drug dealings) at 705 Summit, it is clear that despite the order to evacuate the 
building because of fire hazard issues, it has not been done. There is at least one person still living at the property.  It 
must also be said that if personal responsibility for citizens’ safety can’t be assumed by the property owner, then it 
becomes the responsibility of community representatives, fixed by city and state statutes, to act to remedy the 
situation. Also, it is not clear that the property owner received permits from the city and historical district for work done 
to the property. There is little evidence that historical standards were followed regarding the unfinished repairs done to 
the building. Finally, we need to have assurance that the drug exchanges which have been taking place have stopped.  
Michael Hartoonian 
710 Summit Ave #5 
651-206-1737 
 


